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Work has been carried out to identify options for managing wastewater from the growing 
communities in Kingseat, Clarks Beach, Glenbrook and Waiuku. This newsletter provides an 
update on what we have been up to so far, a brief outlook at the next stage of activities and 
dates for community open days.

Why do we need to service growth in the South-West?

An update on the... 

South-West Wastewater 
Servicing Project
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Where are we now?

What happens next?
We have planned dates for community open days where we encourage you to come along 
to talk to the project team and provide us with your feedback. We will use this opportunity 
to present our list of possible options and for you to provide us with invaluable feedback 
through an open forum. 

FAST FACTS

South-West Franklin is 
currently serviced by 

three 
wastewater 
treatment 

plants 
at Clarks Beach, Waiuku 

and Kingseat.

Watercare invites you 
to an open evening to 

find out more 
about the project

Waiuku
 Community Centre

King Street, 
Waiuku 2123 

Tuesday 19 April 2016   
4pm to 7pm

Waiau Pa School
 571 Waiau Pa Road, 

Pukekohe 2679 

Wedesday 20 April 2016   
4pm to 7pm

Auckland is 
growing! 

Proposed 
Auckland Unitary 
Plan (PAUP) 
proposes growth 
in the south-west, 
focused on:
•	 Kingseat

•	 Clarks Beach

•	 Glenbrook Beach  
(McLarin Road SHA)

•	 Waiuku

Upcoming 
renewal of 
consents
•	 Clarks Beach 

discharge 
consent expired. 
Application to 
renew lodged.

•	 Waiuku 
wastewater 
discharge consent 	
expires 2019

•	 Kingseat 
wastewater
discharge consent  
expires 2022

Watercare focus  
to strategic, long 
term servicing 
and consenting
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Your feedback is important to us and will assist in our continued work to gain a 
better understanding of how our options will impact on or benefit your communities. 

Contact us
For further information to be kept informed or queries regarding the project please 
contact us on:

Email: southwest@water.co.nz            Phone: 09 442 2222

Or visit www.watercare.co.nz –‘work in your area’.

A combination of the following options have been considered...


